
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                9th June 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘HONESTY’ 

 
‘Nothing is more respectable than honesty’ 

 
 

Y2 Formby Beach 
 

On Thursday Y2 went on a trip to Formby 
Beach.  The weather was beautiful and 
everyone had a fantastic time. 
 

Reception Health Screening 
 

On Tuesday and Wednesday of next week, the 
children in Reception will be visited by the 
school health team who will carry out 
screening to test vision, hearing, height and 
weight. A questionnaire has been sent out via 
the Parentapp but if you missed it then please 
follow the link below:   

https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/school-health-
forms/reception-questionnaire/ 

 

Nursery 
 
Nursery really enjoyed their visit from Acorn 
Farm on Tuesday. The children had the 
opportunity to hold and groom the animals – we 
even got a surprise visit from two of the 
chicks that hatched in the nursery…we were 
amazed at how much they have grown. The 
visit enhanced their learning of how farm 
animals are cared for. 
 

Liverpool Women’s Big Tiny Steps 
Appeal 

 
To help raise funds for the redevelopment of 
the Neonatal Unit at Liverpool Women’s 
hospital, on Friday 16th June we are taking 
part in the ‘let’s go neon for neonatal’ 
campaign. The children can wear their own 
clothes (something neon) and bring £1 to 
support this very worthy charity.  

West Derby Wastelands 
 

A huge thank you to the West Derby 
Wastelands charity who very generously 
awarded us a grant of £2000 this week 
which will go towards the building of an 
outdoor classroom in our Forest School. This 
money will help us enormously as we further 
develop this beautiful learning space within 
our school. 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       92% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          96%              
                    Mrs Gordon 
Poppies Miss Kervin           95% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           96% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           96% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           94% 
 
3 classes in green this week – well 
done to  Daffodils,  Tulips and 
Snowdrops for fabulous attendance – 
keep it up! 

Overall Attendance 
95% 

Sun Safety 

It has been so lovely to have the sunshine out 
recently. As always during the summer we ask 
you to apply sun cream and provide a sunhat for 
your child. Can we remind you that socks must 
be worn with shoes and open toe sandals are 
not suitable for school. Thank you for your 
continued co-operation. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

12 Jun   Multiskills 3:00-3:45pm 
13 Jun   Reception Clubs 3:00-3:45pm 
13 Jun   Reception Health Screening 
14 Jun   Reception Health Screening 
16 Jun   RG Biscuit Day 
22 Jun   New Nursery Parent Meeting 2pm 
22 Jun   New Reception Parent Meeting 6pm 
30 Jun  New Nursery Visits (Nursery closed) 
 3  Jul   Sports Day RM, 1K, 2H 
 4  Jul   Sports Day RG, 1D, 2W 
 4  Jul   Junior Walkaround for Y2 Parents 
             2.30pm (letter sent home) 
 5  Jul   New Reception Teddy Bears Picnic 
 6  Jul   Junior Walkaround for Y2 Parents 
             9.00am (letter sent home) 
 6 Jul    RM Class Assembly 
10 Jul   Junior Transition Parent Meeting 
             2.30pm (letter sent home) 
 

 

 


